
September 11, 19U2.

My dear Governor Towers:

As Chairman Bccles is on a belated
visit and vacation in Utah, I aa acknowledging
your letter of September 9 on his behalf. Un-
fortunately he will not have returned to Wash-
ington at the time you now plan to be here, but
X want to take the opportunity to ask you to
come to luncheon with me and other members of
the Board on whichever day would be the most
convenient to you during your visit*

If you will be good enough to tele-
phone my office and let me know which day that
will be, I will make the necessary arrangements.
Z shall look forward with pleasure to seeing
you.

Sincerely yours,

Ronald Sansom,
Vice Chairman.

Honorable 6* P. Towers,
Governor,
Bank of Canada,
Ottawa, Canada.
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